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This week at 

Attendance 
Information  
Unauthorised absences are absences 
from school without permission.  
Holidays during term time should be 
avoided because they interfere with your 
child’s education at school.  
Children will quickly get the message that 
education is not important if holidays are 
taken during school time.  
At times, children do become ill with 
chicken pox, flu etc. Illness accounts for 
high number of absences.  
However, for minor illnesses, we are  
asking you to consider if your child can 
manage in school. You can ring or visit 
the school’s office if you are unsure what 
to do.  
Please remember to always check the 
school’s website (Open Check) for  
information during emergencies or  
extremely poor weather conditions to 
see whether the school is open.  
Every child needs to be an attendance 
HERO as we head towards the summer 
term. 

Here Every day Ready On time 
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EYFS 
Reception Dragon 

KS1  
Year 2 Naxos 

KS2  
Year 4 Thor 

ELP 
Sapphire 
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Learn With Us 
workshops 
A BIG thank you to everyone that was 
able to attend this weeks Learn With Us 
workshops on KS1 SATs Literacy, 
Reception and Year 1 phonics and Year 5 
and year 6 GPS and writing. Also a BIG 
thank you to all the pupils that helped 
out on the day. 

 
 
 
 
Phonics Learn 
With Us, Yr1 & Reception 
A big thank you to all of the parents that 
attended the phonics learn with us. It 
was great to share some of the practice 
with you all and hear some of your 
questions.  

If you were not able to make the 
meeting the resources are 

available online. 

Easter Assembly 
We had a wonderful visit from 
Reverend Alison from St Oswald’s 
church, who came to tell us what 
Easter is all 
about and 
why 
Christians 
celebrate 
it. 

IMPORTANT DIARY DATESIMPORTANT DIARY DATES  
29 March 
 Break up for Easter Holidays 
30 March - 13 April  
 Easter Holidays 
16 April  
 Back to School 
3 May 
 School Closed - Polling Day 
4 May 
 School open as normal 
7 May 
 Bank Holiday - School Closed  
28 May - 1 June 
 Half Term 
4 June 
 Back to School 
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REMINDERS… 
School Gates 
Please remember the school gates 
do not open until 8.30am. Children 
should not be left on site or outside 
the gates before this time. Classes do 
not open until 8.45am and young 
children should be supervised until 
they can go in. 

Dinner Money  
Please ensure dinner 
money is paid one week 
in advance. It is the 
school’s policy that your 
child(ren’s) account must 
be clear or in credit.  Thank you. 

Appointments 
during school hours 
Please remember to make any  
doctors, dentist or other  
appointments for your child outside 
of the school hours to avoid  
disruptions to their learning.  

Dietary Information 
It is important for your child’s safety 
that we have the most up to date 
dietary information on our system. 
Please notify the office if your child is 
vegetarian or unable to have the 
meat option. Any other food   
allergies should also be notified to 
the office.  

Early Years 
Outside Area 
All of the staff have been working 
hard to develop the outside area 
near Reception and Nursery. This is 
a great space for children to  
develop their skills and learn  
outside. The children have loved 
helping the adults paint and set up 
the different areas.  

Please can you ensure that you 
leave the area clean and tidy before 
and after school so that it is always 
ready to be used as a 
learning space.  

If you have any  
outdoor paint or old 
pots and pans for the 
mud kitchen please  
donate them to the  
Reception or Nursery 
classes.  


